Congress of the United States

TWashington, DE 20510

March 21, 2025

Mr. Louis Deloy

Postmaster General

United States Postal Service
475 L’Enfant Plaza SW
Washington, DC 20260-0010

Dear Postmaster Deloy:

We write regarding the proposed partnership between the USPS and Olathe, Kansas concerning the
relocation of the downtown postal facility and construction of a new, efficient and modern facility in its
place.

We appreciate the progress to date, and we understand the uncertainties USPS may be currently facing.
However, we wish to again express our strongest support for the project and remind you that each of us
remains committed to following the process closely.

As we have stated before. we believe this type of project can be a model for innovative partnerships
benefiting both the USPS and local communities. We believe it will be achievable in quick order, and it
will send a strong message to those legislatively engaged in USPS related issues.

Sincerely,

Q’em\ Mocan nga . Yioedal’
Jerry Moran Roger Marshall, M.D.
U.S. Senator U.S. Senator
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Sharice Davids
U.S. Representative



